
EXECUTIVE 26 JANUARY 2010 
 
Item 10 – Response to the Mayor’s London Plan 2009 and the draft 
revised interim Housing Supplementary Planning Guidance - Planning 
Committee Comments 
 
London Plan response - The underlined text in the change column should 
be added to our response at appendix A 
 
Reference Change Agreed 
Planning committee 
Point 8 summary last 
bullet and in the 
appendix A 

Affordable housing not just housing  

Planning committee, 
Policy 4.10 in appendix 
A 

The types of green businesses that 
could be in the CAZ and along the Old 
Kent Road include those for green 
energy, retrofitting housing, green 
training initiatives and green 
construction. 

 

Planning committee, 
Table 6.3 in appendix A 

We would like to repeat our 
representations to the GLA in 
response to the consultation on the 
proposed Crossrail levy expressing 
our concern that it would have a 
serious negative effect on efforts to 
regenerate areas such as the 
Elephant and Castle. These concerns 
were voiced at the recent examination 
in public (in December 2009) and the 
inspector's report from this 
examination is awaited. 

 

Planning committee 
Table 6.3 in appendix A 

Transport infrastructure funding 
should include retention of the south 
London line 

 

Planning committee, 
comments to Policy 5.7 
in appendix A 

The London Plan should set guidance 
to support well designed and carefully 
sited renewable micro-regeneration 
plants.  

 

Planning committee, 
response to Chapter 8 
Implementation, 
monitoring and review, 
2nd paragraph  

We should link to other borough 
responses on section106 if they make 
similar points. The City and Havering 
have made similar points. 

 


